
Central PTO Meeting Minutes 

05/26/23 

Attending: 

• Ann Babick 

• Stacy Burgoon 

• Anna Jaymont 

• Jaime Kemper 

• Erin Kelly 

• Jen Page 

• Emily Rose 

• Becky Sanderson 

• Dan Waters 

Guests: 

• Rachel Allport, incoming Greeley PTO President 

• Lindsay Anthony, incoming Crow Island President 

• Melanie Walsh, incoming co-chair for Skokie/Washburne 

 

District Update (Kelly Tess) 

• Skokie currently hosting Shadow Day at Skokie 

• Kelly gave an update on the last school board meeting of the school year. The last day of school 

this year will be June 9th.  Next year the last day will be June 13th due to the later start and 

construction. 

• She shared that June 14th is groundbreaking at Hubbard Woods, with an official ceremony on 

June 1st.   The air conditioning in the buildings will be in use starting in 2025 because of a delay 

with necessary parts. 

• The staff has been preparing for construction and getting the rooms packed up. 

• Major overhaul work, piloting literacy programs 

• Kelly provided an update that the district principals will be going through an executive coach 

program this summer. 

• The district will be putting out a biannual message with the key points and using it as a 

consistent update for our community. 

• Ecra will provide more insight and analytics into student performance and test scores. 

 

Jamie Kemper (Greeley) 

• Greeley had final PTO meeting and Rachel will be the new president of PTO. 

• Family picnic coming up at Indian Hill Park. 

 



 

 

Jennifer Page (Crow Island) 

• Crow Island completed successful Portfolio Days. 

• The family picnic will be held on June 4th at Crow Island Woods. 

• Staff recognition luncheon is coming up on June 2nd. 

• The 4th grade parent party will be on June 2nd. 

• She relayed that the PTO is busy planning for the 4th grader's event and Field Day. 

 

Anne Babick (Hubbard Woods) 

• Hubbard Woods just had a very successful May Fest.  80% purchased wristbands, and the online 

raffle was a success. 

• They are planning for the bike rodeo and farewell activities for 4th graders. 

• She gave an update that they are coordinating training for the PTO website. 

 

Becky Sanderson, Anna Jaymont (Skokie/Washburne) 

• They shared that Field Day is coming up for Skokie/Washburne. 

• The Weekend Warmups are done, were successful, and will be repeated next year. 

• There will be a new 6th grade sendoff next Wednesday. It will be a Hawaiin Luau with Kona Ice 

and a DJ. 
• 8th grade gradation will take place on June 6th. 

• There is new seating in the Washburne entryway. 

 

Stacy (Secretary) 

• She presented the incoming slate proposed by Molly Cassin, former Central PTO President. 

• Proposed Slate: 

President – Leigh Dyer 

VP/Communications – Caitlin Denfeld 

Secretary – Lisa Farrell 

Treasurer – Joanne Wallace 

• Motion to vote by Erin Kelly, seconded by Becky Sanderson and Ann Babich, vote was passed. 

 

Erin Kelly 



• All PTO’s currently under one umbrella. 

• Audit needs to be completed. 

• She discussed there would be an opportunity to save if schools were under audit threshold. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


